
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As you will be aware students have now completed their external exams. The behavior and resilience 

of all our students has been exceptional. We are now in a position to discuss arrangements for 

Results Day and the Post Results Services provided by the Exam Boards.  

Results Day 

Results Day for our AS and A-Level students is on Thursday 18
th
 August, students will be able to pick 

up their results from 8am – 10am. Students will need to enter the school through the canteen.  

If students are unable to collect results they may: 

 Nominate someone to collect on their behalf. Email consent MUST be provided by the student 
to exams@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk BEFORE results day (written consent will not be 
accepted).  The nominated person must bring photo ID on the day.  
 

 All results will be published on Go4Schools under the ‘Banked Column’ shortly after 8am. 
Please note due to the high volume of traffic, you may experience some technical difficulties 
of the day. If you have forgotten your password please click on the ‘forgotten your password’ 
link to reset.  

 

Please note no results will be given out without student consent nor by telephone. 

We hope that results day for our students is a day of celebration and recognition of our students’ hard 

work, however staff will be available to support students with any queries or concerns they may have.  

UCAS Support for Year 13 Students 

The Sixth Form Team will be available during results day and on Friday 19th August to provide 

support and guidance to students. UCAS have a dedicated section on their website to give 

information to students around next steps in the UCAS process. If students would like support from 

the Sixth Form Team on Friday 19
th
 August they should email sixthform@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk.  

Post Results Services 

When results are released some students may want to make an enquiry about results or request an 

examination script back. Please note there is a fee for a post results service. 

The following services are available: 

 Service 1: Clerical Check (RoR1) 

 Service 2P: Priority Review of Marking (RoR2P) GCE students ONLY 

 Service 2: Review of Marking (RoR2) 

 Access to Scripts  
 

Pearson have created a useful guide to these services and the fees attached to each one. Please 

note that the services provided by each exam board is the same, but the fees differ for each exam 

board. Further information on the Post Results Services will be provided on results day. 

The exams team will be available until 1pm on results day to help with any post results enquiries. 

After this date, all enquiries will be answered on our return in September.  

If you do have any further questions regarding examinations at Arthur Terry, please do not hesitate to 

get in contact with the exams team via email.  

Yours faithfully,  

The Exams Team 

exams@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk 
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